
Our ref: PS/127/22 
 
24th January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear all 
 
Due to very high staff absences, we are regrettably forced to direct Year 10 students 
to work remotely (from home) on Tuesday 25th January. A different year group may 
need to work from home on Wednesday, we will make this decision as early as we 
can tomorrow. 
 
Work will be set on Google Classroom and students should follow their normal 
school timetable. Some teachers may be able to run 'live' lessons on Google Meet, if 
they are able to do so they will inform the students directly. Any work produced 
remotely will be marked by the normal class teachers and feedback provided to 
students. 
 
We thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Simon Liley 
Headteacher 
 


